
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir- 23                                             Date : 22/7/2024 
 

Circular For Prayas PTM (Class 4 & 5) 
Dear Parent 

Namaste! 

As the saying goes, a successful education system thrives when parents and teachers work 

together in the best interest of our children. To ensure the well-being and advancement of 

our cherished students, we are delighted to announce the upcoming 'PRAYAS PTM' 

scheduled for July 25th, 2024, from 1:15 pm to 3:00 pm. This meeting is exclusively for 

parents whose children have faced academic challenges. The purpose of this meeting is to 

offer relevant guidance to help improve their child's academic progress. We kindly request 

that you adhere strictly to the specified timing. 

 
Please take note that the PTM will be held after regular school hours, and we emphasize 

that carrying access cards is mandatory. 

 
We eagerly anticipate establishing a meaningful partnership with you for the betterment of 

our students. 

 

Warm Regards 

Principal 
 

Deepening    Roots  Broadening   Vision 


